Tyga would like to applaud Ms Gloria Allred and her client Molly for
taking a stand against shameless tabloids who sensationalize and
fabricate stories in order to sell magazines or garner clicks online. My
client has unfairly had his name dragged through mud repeatedly
because his relationship status is a hot button issue in pop culture.
Instead, Tyga should be praised for being an amazing father and young
entrepreneur with several successful businesses including real estate,
mobile apps, website properties, an alcohol company, multiple
clothing lines, a production company and record label. As an unsigned,
aspiring singer with large social media following Ms. O'Malia was
identified by our digital team as a potential candidate for a Last Kings
Records project. The intention was never romantic in nature and their
brief text exchange clearly never alluded to that. It speaks to the sad
state of media that such an innocuous interaction warrants such
overblown responses and we share the sentiment that the people who
publicize these lies should be held accountable. We are currently
discussing with our legal team whether further action should be taken.



